
Names on the Prayer List will
remain for 3 weeks.  Please

keep the office informed of any
updates or new requests by

using the back bottom section
of the Welcome Cards that are
available in chairs in sanctuary
and  several areas in the foyer.
Place your card request in the

Drop Box at the office. 
You may also email your

request to
lholloman@tbcmacon.com
or call the church office at

478-476-3507.



















Official Newsletter of the Pertweeville Town Parish

Joel Braswell - Former TBC Member - Has Parkinson Disease and is currently going
through a difficult divorce.

Terry Bryant - Endoscopy results were good. Liver enzyme numbers are back down to
where they were before.

Jimmy Chancellor -John reported that Mr. Jimmy is home from Rehab and his condition is
improving every day. Continued prayers appreciated.
 
Ginger Connell - Weekly treatments. Continued prays appreciated.
Ginger req prayer for her brother-in-law Bill Wilson. Had open heart surgery on 5/6. Surgery
went well and he is doing good. Blood pressure has stabilized. Next step rehab.

Terry Cowart requested prayer for her nephew Micah Hancock.  Good results from all test. No
cancer. PRAISE!!

Sydney Echols requested prayer for a 3 year old girl who was diagnosed with an 8 cm tumor in
the tissue of her hip. Please pray that the tumor is benign and that they caught it early enough.

Larry Grubbs - Terry Roberson reported that Larry tested positive for Covid. He is also scheduled
for a bone marrow test on May 23.

Jane Hicks - Had several skin cancers removed. Watching one for any ongoing issues.                 
 Lynn McNeal - (Niece of Jane Hicks)-passed away last week. Keep this family in your prayers.

George Horne - (Nephew of Ellen Skinner) - George was approved for an assisted living facility
near family in Alabama.  Answer to prayer!!  PRAISE!!

Barbara Lanier - (Sister of Hugh Thrift)Having a breast biopsy that will determine whether she
will need surgery. 

Jackie Madden has an unspoken prayer request for a family member.

Gene Rooks - Having teeth pulled and denture work this week.

Herschel Sizemore (Pastor Emeritus of Lighthouse Baptist Church Req by Evelyn Trimble)
Hospitalized at Atrium with severe heart issues. 

Nancy Spence (Req by Evelyn Trimble, Tommy's 1st cousin) Having issues with A-fib recurring
after an ablation. Another procedure scheduled.

Dale Townsend had a CT scan on his lung. After CT scan Doctor said what they saw and thought
was a lesion was possibly scar tissue and it shouldn't be a problem but they will check again in              
6 months. PRAISE!!
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WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 2022

Notes

Weekly 
at Tabernacle

Ladies Bible Study
 Thursday's @ 10:00 a.m. 

Flower Power
 Tuesday's @ 10:00 a.m. 

 Our thoughts and prayers go
out to the family and friends of

TBC Member
Phyllis Reitsma.




P h y l l i s  p a s s e d  a w a y  
Saturday, May 14 .




Keep this family in your prayers.



TWITTER 
@TBCofMacon

Stay
Network: TBC WIFI Guest

Password: TBCGuest        @tabernaclebaptistmacon
FACEBOOK

@TBCMaconCONNECTED

Vacation Bible School
   Friday - Sunday June 10-12 

Stop by the display in the foyer and sign up
 to help with VBS 2022.

Don't wait to be asked. Volunteer !!  See Melba with any questions.

Fifth Sunday Baptism, Lord's Supper and Family Worship
Sunday,  May 29 wil l  be our Fifth Sunday with Baptism, Lord's Supper 

and a day of Family Worship.
Children are invited to sit with their parents or guardians for the entire service,
On this day, we will also be participating in the Lord's Supper and will have the
opportunity for baptism. If you have not been biblically baptized and desire to

be, please contact Pastor Jon as soon as possible.



The Shepherding Group
meets the first Saturday of
each month at Tabernacle

Baptist Church. Each
meeting is open to all men

of the church and
community and consist of
fellowship, teaching and
discussion. Mark your

calendar and plan to join us
for our next meeting

Saturday, June 4 at 9:00 a.m. 

5:30 p.m. 
BYOM 



6:15 p.m. 

 Ministry Areas Open



6:30 p.m. 
 Wed. Night Prayer
Mtg/Bible Study, 

Children and Youth
Activities 



7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal




Wednesday 
May 18 2022

Shepherding Group

Praise, Painting & Pizza
Wednesday, May 25  6:30 P.M. - 7:30 P.M.    *Churchwide Event*

We will celebrate the last day of school and the beginning of summer.  
Come eat pizza, listen to music, and paint a simple picture on canvas.                                        

Not a painter? Help one of the children or just enjoy a time of fellowship.

Baby Shower
You are invited to a Drop-In Baby Shower for

Thomas & Abby Johnson
Son and Daughter-in-law of Chris & Lisa Johnson

Saturday,  May 21,  2022  10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m
They are registered at Amazon and www.babylist.com

Monthly 
at Tabernacle

May Meetings
Deacons Meeting

Sunday, May 22 @ 8:30 a.m.

College Student Pool Party
POSTPONED

Hope to reschedule at a later date.

Macon Bacon Church Outing
Wednesday, June 22 @ 7 PM  

Cost $15  Price includes food & hat.
Sign up on the sheet in the foyer.

Congratulations 2022 Graduates
Samuel Mitchell

High School - Graduating from Covenant Academy
Savannah Sprague

College - Graduating from Middle Georgia State 
Daniel Mitchell

College - Graduating from Mercer University


